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JOIN US FOR AN AWFULLY BIG ADVENTURE 

 

Busy, busy, busy times! Its full steam ahead for all of our productions which are drawing 
ever closer and Rachel has been away in Devon running her first ever festival based 
workshop. 
 
She had an amazing week with Hedge-U-Cation and working 
with all the young people and thoroughly enjoyed developing 
a piece of theatre based on the story of ‘The Lonely Woman’ 
there were fairies, pirates and wizards galore along with 
singing, dancing and even tight rope walking! 
 
 

 
As you are all aware our production of Peter Pan is imminent, here are a few rehearsal shots 
to wet your whistle! 

Not long now – can’t wait! 


